

Dear Retiree:

Congratulations on your recent retirement. To help make your transition into retirement as smooth as possible, the Maryland State Retirement Agency prepared the enclosed information with your needs in mind.

The Maryland State Retirement Agency has been here to serve you throughout your career, from the day you enrolled as a new member to the day you applied to retire. This relationship does not end at retirement. Agency staff continues to be at your service. If you have any questions or need assistance, please contact us at 410-625-5555 or 1-800-492-5909.

In addition to contacting a retirement benefits specialist for information, there are other resources available to you. The enclosed After You Retire brochure provides valuable information on such topics as changing beneficiaries, cost-of-living increases and reem-

employment after retirement. An overview of the agency’s website, Visit the State Retirement Agency Online, also is enclosed. The website address is sra.maryland.gov.

Thank you for your dedicated service as a public servant. We wish you the best for an enjoyable and happy retirement.

Sincerely,

NAME
Director, Member Services

Enclosure: After You Retire

